
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We have created a 
Forest School. We 

cannot wait to 

explore it  
with you all. 

 
THANK YOU : The children look very smart in their 
school uniforms and PE uniform.  
PE Hoodies 
Children awaiting the delivery of a PE hoodie, must 
wear a school jumper or school sweatshirt in the 
meantime. New hoodies will be given to the children 
as soon as the delivery arrives in school.  

 

 

 

West Heath Primary News  
 (2nd October 2020) 

Curriculum News – Homework  
Mathletics - Years 1 to 6 
Well done to everyone who is completing their 
weekly Mathletics homework. Mathletics works best 
on a laptop or tablet. If you are having any technical 
issues,  please put a note in your child’s planner, so 
we can support you to resolve the issue.  
 

Spelling Shed - Years 1 to 6 
Spelling homework has finally  
resumed! Children will now be  
taught spelling rules in their own class,  
using a range of engaging strategies. They will then 
be given example words to help them practise 
applying the rule at home, which they will be tested 
on the following week. Children must continue to 
write out each word in the grid they are given and a 
sentence for each one. We cannot wait to see the 
progress they make.  
 

Homework is given on a Thursday and is due in on 
Tuesday each week.  
 
EYFS 
EYFS homework begins soon. More details to follow. 
 
 
  

Outdoor Learning 
The children enjoy getting outside for lessons. Even 
in the wet weather, there are so many learning 
opportunities going on outdoors. 

                                                

         

SCHOOL VALUES 
Congratulations to Class 13 who 
were last week’s values winners.  
 
This week’s focus has been 
HONESTY- ‘TELL THE TRUTH, 
TAKE THE TRUTH’ 
 
Next week’s value word is 
‘EMPATHY’:  ‘BE AWARE, 
SHARE, CARE’. 
Please discuss with your children 
the meaning of the word 
‘empathy’.  
 

 
 
 

Coming Soon . . . 
With the present restrictions, it’s tricky to get 
to know the staff, especially our new members. 
Starting in next week’s newsletter, we will 
feature a different staff team, so you can get 
to know…  

WHO’S WHO? 
 
  

@westheathprim 

Communication  
Please use our communication policy to pass on 
information and messages to teachers and staff.  
- Children’s planners 
- Calling the school office 
- Email enquiry@westheathprimary.bham.sch.uk  
- Emailparentsupport@westheathprimary.bham.sch.uk  
 
Information from school can be found on 
- PING 
- Our Website www.westheathprimary.bham.sch.uk  
- Our Twitter @westheathprim 
 
Please check these regularly for the latest information. 
 

EYFS look great in 
their ponchos;  
perfect for wet  
days! 
 

Don’t forget your 
Forest School 
clothes! 
 


